
St Christopher’s in the Community—Part 3 

Last week, we featured the volunteering some of our Governors partake in and this week, we are 
featuring Mrs McHugh, who is our co-chair of the SCA. 

She participated in a Thames river clean up in Tower Hamlets for World Clean Up Day (16th 
September) with her colleagues and other office building residents. In one hour, her team filled 
10 large bags of recyclable and non recy-
clable rubbish. The majority was sadly 
made up of non recyclable material: crisp 
packets, chocolate wrappers and polysty-
rene that would have washed up from any-
where along the river. The event was so 
inspiring, that neighbours and passers by 
joined in, resulting in the event being re-
peated this week with further dates to be 
added.  

This is a great piece of volunteering and Mr 
Carter is keen to hear about more ventures 
as we continue to work towards our 130 
hours goal this year. 


